
PTO
Newsletter

10/5-9: Fall Break
11/13: Virtual Live Auction
11/14-19: Virtual Silent Auction

Spirit Day/Night

10/15: Panda Express
11/16: Zaxby’s Night #1 (drive-thru)

11/17: Zaxby’s Night #2 (drive-thru)

12/17: Brixx
1/21: Firehouse Subs

Papa Johns Nights
10/8: Papa Johns Night
11/5: Papa Johns Night
12/3: Papa Johns Night

September 2020Fall/Winter

Spirit dress up days in bold. 

VIRTUAL LIVE AUCTION Upcoming Dates

Due to COVID-19 measures, the fall festival has been postponed to a spring 
carnival, but we are still planning on having a fall Live and Silent Auction! We 
are going all virtual this year. The Live Auction will be Friday, Nov. 13 at 7 p.m. 
and the Silent Auction will run from Nov. 14-19. More information about the 
auctions will be sent home with your child closer to the event. The room 
parents are working hard on the auction baskets and are out collecting items 
from businesses. If you have any connections or would like to donate, please 
contact the PTO. We look forward to you joining us online for both events that 
support Burrus Elementary!

We hope that you are enjoying our new online spirit shop! We have a new 
clearance section with great deals on long sleeve and hoodies. Be on the 
lookout for New Fall/Winter Gear and more graphic T-shirts coming soon! 
Thank you for your continued support! Burrus students always know how to 
bring the school spirit. 

Pony Club Family Sponsorships are available until 
October 16. If you would like to become a sponsor, 
please fill out the attached form and return to your 
child’s teacher.

PONY CLUB MEMBERSHIP
Ways to

BurrusElementaryPTO.org
websites

facebook

email

facebook.com/wbepto

BurrusElementaryPTO@gmail.com

BurrusElementaryPTO.org/shop

facebook.com/wbespiritshop
facebook.com/wberoomparents

Return Form by:

October 16

School Spirit!


